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 VISITS TO SCHOOLS BY RELIGIOUS GROUPS 
 

 
Matter for Consideration 
 
1. To advise Members of requests from Mowden Junior School and St. John’s CE 

Academy to receive a visit to their school by the SACRE other faith groups.  
 
Background 
 
2. Members will recall that at the SACRE Meeting held on 12 November 2018 when 

the Commission on RE (CoRE) Report – Religious Education for all was 
discussed, it was agreed to contact all RE Leads within the borough’s schools 
with the offer of sharing resources and knowledge across all schools and to 
circulate any information or events among RE Leads to strengthen the role of this 
SACRE. 

 
3. Following contact with the RE leads in schools on 14 November 2018 the 

Democratic Officer has received two requests from Julie Lowery, Mowden Junior 
School and Michelle Brown, St. John’s CE Academy who would like to receive a 
visit from other faith groups. 

 
 
Recommendation 
  
4. That the offer to visit Mowden Junior School and St. John’s CE Academy be 

noted. 
 

Paul Wildsmith 
Managing Director 

 
Background Papers 
 
No Background papers were used in the compilation of this report. 
Allison Hill : Extension 5997 

 
 

 


